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Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting of Great and Little Kimble cum Marsh held on 
Wednesday 10th December 2014 at Kimble Stewart Hall at 7.30pm 

Prior to the start of this meeting a short time will be allocated, subject to the sole discretion Chairman of the meeting, for 
statements or questions from members of the public 

One member of the public attended to discuss School Lay-by Project 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

     
 

1. Attendance and Acceptance of Apologies 
Councillor Donna Johnson (Vice-Chairman), Councillor Delia Burton, Councillor Gerald Redding, Councillor Alun 
Jones, Councillor David Williams,  
Julie Bunker – Clerk, 
Apologies: Councillor John Austin (Chairman), Councillor James Good 
 

2. Declaration of interest in any item on this agenda by a member 
None declared 
 

3. To agree and sign the minutes of the Parish Council Meeting on Wednesday 12th November 2014 
The minutes were unanimously agreed and were signed by the Cllr Donna Johnson and the Clerk 
 

4. To agree payments for December 2014 and Accounts up to November 2014 
All payments and accounts unanimously agreed 
 

5. Planning Applications and appeals 
To review and confirm the responses made to Wycombe District Council by the planning working party.  
(Attached updated list) 
There have been no new applications since the last meeting. 
 

6. Public Footpath No 29 Great and Little Kimble diversion Order 
To discuss email received from BCC asking the Parish Council to reconsider their objection to this order 
No Councillors were available to meet with BCC on site and the Clerk was asked to invite them to our January 
meeting where the matter could be discussed and resolved. 
 

7. Draft Budget review for 2015/16 
Review of budget and projects within the Parish for FY15/16 
Kerbing in Marsh to be added to the budget, final decision on precept will be made in January. 
 

8. Movable Vehicle Activated Sign (MVAS) 
To agree a costs of up to £600 towards the application for the equipment and installation of 4 sites where MVAS 
can be used and to agree to store equipment. 
It was unanimously agreed that we should go ahead with this application. 
 

9. Application for grant for publication of the Parish Newsletter 
To resolve to grant the newsletter £600 
The grant was unanimously agreed  
 

10. Planning Sub-group 
To re-elect members of the Planning Sub-group following on from Councillor Jones resignation 
Councillors Good, Burton and Redding were unanimously elected onto the Planning Sub-group, with Councillor 
Good as Chairman 
 

11. Correspondence, reports and Issues from Councillors and Parish Clerk  
 Parish Council maintained areas (to include grass cutting, play area, litter bins etc) 
 Report/Issues from Clerk 

 Bus Shelters have all been cleared of weeds etc 
 Reports/Issues from Councillors 

 The Arriva Bus Service through the village is well used and residents a so pleased to have the 
service running through the village again.  The Clerk will write to Arriva to thank them for such a 
good service. 

 Cllr Redding will look into the possibility of a solar light suitable for bus stops 
 Road crumbling opposite Woodhouse Cottage, barriers and cones have been there for over a 

month.  Clerk will chase TfB 
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 Road Closed sign on verge near Swan, left over from Bridge Repiars – Clerk will report to TfB 
 Correspondence Received 

 None received  
 

 
12. To receive items for inclusion on the agenda for the next meeting of the council on Wednesday 14th January 2015 

at 7.30pm  
  

 Purchase of  Defibrillators for various points around the Parish  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Councillor John Austin (Chairman)                              Julie Bunker (Parish Clerk)        
 14th January 2015                 14th January 2015 


